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Visalia PD Property Crimes Detectives Recover over $150,000 Worth of Stolen Property  

 
Detectives Investigating St. Paul’s School Threat 
  
This afternoon, VPD officers received information related to a verbal threat made by a student at St. 
Paul’s School. 
 
VPD officers immediately responded to the school. Detectives with the Violent Crimes Unit were 
contacted and immediately began an investigation.  
 
Detectives are investigating this threat and working closely with the school.  
 
While the threat is assessed as non-credible and poses no imminent danger to the school, the safety of 
our children remains our utmost priority. Any threat, regardless of credibility, will be investigated 
thoroughly. 
 
 
Remember, if you see something, please SAY something.  
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